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4th September 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
RE: Term 1 at Seahaven Academy  
 

Welcome back to the new school year, and to the first of our weekly letters for parents and carers. During 

the school closure period we sent letters home to families every day to ensure that everyone had all the 

information they needed to manage our online and on- site school life. As the school is due to reopen next 

week to all students, we will aim to streamline our communication with you and send general information 

out each Friday for the coming week. You will still receive some more specific letters for different year groups 

as the term progresses and we will also keep you informed through Facebook and Twitter and our website.  

 

Dates for the return to school next week:  

 

 Monday 7th September – Year 7 only (Southdown Road entrance) 

 Tuesday 8th September – Year 7 (Southdown Road entrance), Years 10 and 11 (Haven Way entrance) 

 Wednesday 9th September - Year 7 (Southdown Road entrance), Years 8 and 9 (Southdown Road 

entrance), years 10 and 11 (Haven Way entrance) 

 

Please find a welcome back video presentation here:   

https://www.seahavenacademy.org.uk/news/coronavirus-covid-19 

 

and an updated copy of the arrangements for the reopening of the school here:  

https://www.seahavenacademy.org.uk/Portals/0/Library/Documents/Newsletters/Arrangements%20for%2

0September%20reopening%20Updated%20Version%203.9.2020.pdf?ver=NF2YtKdbL2KmnxAdZw38Lw%3d

%3d 

 

We are really looking forward to starting the new term with all out students on site and hope to see parents 

and carers again soon. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sarah Pringle 

Headteacher 
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